
Embassy of India 

Ljubljana 

 

November 1, 2021 

 

NOTICE 
 

Subject: Invitation for SS Welded U Tubes Manufacturers to take part in BHEL Tender. 

 

This is to bring to your kind notice that Bharat Heavy Electricals Ltd., Government of India Undertaking 

has advertised for procurement of SS Welded U Tubes for their Hyderabad Unit in Telangana State in 

India, through press and BHEL website. 

 

For all the SS Welded U Tubes Manufacturers for Low Pressure Feedwater application for power plant, 

you may go through the website "www.bhel.com" and "http://eprocure.gov.in" for the details of the tender 

and submit their most competitive bids in two part as per the tender specifications. 

 

For any other information you may contact the following person on +91 40 2318 2390, 2318 2103 or 

contact on e-mail ID: asurender@bhel.in / sjee@bhel.in. 

 

Mr. Surender Avula 

Dy. Manager / Pur / HE & F 

Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited - Ramachandrapuram, 

Hyderabad - 502 032  

Andhra Pradesh, India. 
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